
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Valued Client: 
 
The continually fluctuating cost of fuel in the Phoenix Metro area has forced us to 
institute a temporary fuel surcharge to all deliveries. The surcharge does vary in cost 
depending on the price of gas, and those costs are outlined below. Flash Delivery has 
not increased rates in several years and has been able to successfully sustain it’s 
business providing the finest and most efficient delivery service possible without passing 
on rising fuel costs to it’s customers. 
 
The surcharge will add 5% to all deliveries while the local average for regular unleaded 
is between $2.00 and $3.00 per gallon, 10% between $3.01 and $4.00per gallon, and 
15% above $4.00 per gallon. Please note, there will be no surcharges applied while gas 
is below $2.00 per gallon. We will be continually monitoring fuel prices at 
www.phoenixgasprices.com and www.aaa.comand will be adjusting the surcharge as 
necessary based upon live conditions and reports. 
 
 
Thank you for your continued business and support, 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Jim Leggitt 
President/CEO 
Flash Delivery, Inc. 

 

 

http://www.phoenixgasprices.com/
http://www.aaa.com/

